

ADVISORY NEIGHBORHOOD COMMISSION 6E

PO Box 93020 Brentwood Station, Washington, DC 20090

April 27, 2020

Anthony Hood, Chairman
Zoning Commission for the District of Columbia
441 4th Street NW
Washington, DC 20001

Re: Letter of support for the extension of the PUD at 111 Massachusetts Avenue NW

Dear Chairman Hood:

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6E conducted a virtual public meeting on Tuesday, April 7, 2020 and we were asked to consider the request of a letter of support for Douglas Development for the extension of the PUD at 111 Massachusetts Avenue NW.

At the Commission's meeting, duly noticed, with a quorum present (four out of seven Commissioners required to be in attendance to achieve a quorum), ANC 6E voted to support (7 in favor, 0 opposed, and 0 abstention) the request for the extension of the PUD at 111 Massachusetts Avenue NW.

Respectfully submitted,

Rachelle Nigro

Chair

Advisory Neighborhood Commission, 6E